
CITY OF SAN BRUNO 
COMMUNITY & ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

March 10, 2022 

State Clearinghouse: 

The letter is to accompany the updated version of the Final Environmental Impact Report for the Bayhi/1 

Specific Plan including The Phase I Development and the accompanying appendices. The Final 

Environmental Impact Report (FEIR) was first posted to CEQANet·on August 11, 2021. That iteration of 

the FEIR included a chapter with text changes to the Draft EIR (DEIR) excerpted and shown in underline 

and strikeout. To improve readability and staff's ability to use the FEIR as a future streamlining 

document, we requested ICF to prepare another version of the FEIR that includes the complete DEIR 

with all the changes incorporated in underline and strikeout. This updated FEIR, along with the 

accompanying appendices, is now being submitted for posting on CEQANet. There have been no 

changes to the EIR text or analysis. Rather, this was a repackaging effort. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Matt Neuebaumer 

Associate Planner 

San Bruno Community & Economic Development Department I Planning Division 
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